On April 18, 2006, the following was requested from Board Chair Tom Lynch regarding P3 – Approve Repairs for the Education Network.

Question:          Is this after the fact?  Has the work already been done?

Response:        The work will be scheduled after board approval.  It has not been done.  

Karen J. Sides
Executive Secretary 
Chief Operating Office
Phone:  561-434-8510
Fax:      561-357-7585
ksides@palmbeach.k12.fl.us
 
